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Owing to the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic, and in the light of government 
guidance, some changes will be made to the mode of delivery of some teaching in 
the Department of ASNC in the academic year 2020-21. This is in order to minimize 
risks to health, and we will continue to monitor advice and respond as necessary to 
the changing public health situation.  
 
In line with University guidelines, we expect that lectures will be delivered online. 
Classes, seminars and supervisions will be delivered either in person or online, as 
circumstances permit.  
 
We will let students know by the start of term the details of the modes of delivery that 
will apply to each part of their course; we anticipate that for students who are unable 
to attend teaching in person flexible arrangements will be in place. We expect that 
the full range of teaching will take place, in some form, for every ASNC course and 
subject.  

Anglo-Saxon, Norse, and Celtic 

Course Changes for the academic year 2020-21 


